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Ref 20011897
Dear Sir,Madam
I've tried down loaded but couldn't, then cut and paste. Last time I did that was wall papering. I
hope this can get where it needs to go. My objection against the extension. I can only go over what
I already have. This would mean a total loss of fishing grounds to me. The nets i use are only suited
to this area due to their weight. This gear will not drift in any other area. This would entail new
nets,new ground to find which then means loss of gear on obstructions on the sea bed. The time
lost doing all this is something I can not afford as it's not certain that I could break in new ground
knowing it holds fish. I am a member of Thanet Fisherman's Association and I filling go along with
they are saying.
Kind regards
Mr G Pulman
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